South Hampton Budget Committee
2018 School Budget Hearing

To prepare for the 2018 annual school district deliberative session on
Tuesday, February 6", and the SB 2 budget ballot vote on Tuesday,
March 13", the budget committee has scheduled a hearing on the school
district’s budget for its next fiscal year (i.e., July 1, 2018 — June 30,
2019).

The hearing will start on Tuesday, January 9, 2018, at 7:30 p.m.
in the Barnard School building and may be continued at a date, time, and
place that will be determined at the Jan. 9" hearing.



